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Nursery Summer Term 2021
To all our Nursery families, 
This term we will be continuing the topic ’Down on the Farm’ through the text What the Ladybird Heard. We will then move onto ‘Hey Ho! Let’s Grow’ and will explore the texts Jasper’s Beanstalk, The Very Hungry Caterpillar and Noisy Farm 
We will also be continuing to explore children’s interests and will plan activities based on this.
Communication and Language: This term there will be a special emphasis on using language to talk about our natural environment, the weather, and how things grow and change at this time of year.
Literacy: Continuing with our Letters and sounds phonics scheme this term, once we have completed Phase 1, we shall be introducing the children to Phase 2 of the letters and sounds programme. This includes introducing the children to a new set of letter sounds and names each week. Consolidation of these letter sounds shall greatly benefit your child on entry to Reception. 

Understanding the World: We will be making full use of our fantastic outdoor area and woodland to engage children in our topic. The children will be involved in many planned hands-on sensory activities which will assist in providing the children with a range of opportunities to investigate and explore growth, natural processes, seeds and plants. 
Maths: This term we will continue working with numbers from 1 to 10 and beyond, identifying the numerals, one more than, one less than, and continuing to identify basic shapes. We will continue to provide lots of opportunities indoors and outdoors for children to explore maths through their interests. 
Physical Development: This term we will be focusing on different ways of moving following instructions in the hall and outdoor area. We will continue to develop our fine motor skills in preparation for writing through a range of fine motor activities weekly as well as practicing name writing. As part of ‘Health and Self-Care’, we will talk about different food, healthy and unhealthy and the effects these have on our bodies.
Personal, Social & Emotional Development: This term we will continue to focus on how we build relationships, treat others kindly and learn conflict resolution skills. In summer term 2 we will focus on the transition to Reception class. The children will be involved in a range of transition procedures to ensure they are happy and confident when the time comes to settle in their new Reception Class. 
Expressive Art and Design: We will be exploring different creative processes like colour mixing, talking about different textures and working collaboratively to build more detailed creations using different media.
Thank you for your Continued support, 
Miss Miller and the Nursery Team
